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NO DEDUCTION OF PAY 
 

As previously advised, Queensland Fire and Rescue Service (QFRS) reserve the right to deduct wages for 

any period of protected industrial action where employees refuse to perform the full range of their 

duties in accordance with their contract of employment. 

Currently, members are undertaking 2 hour periods of industrial action during which the full range of 

duties will not be performed.  

Outside of these 2 hour periods, the full range of duties should be performed. 

QFRS have recently advised the union that they will not deduct pay for the current 2 hour periods of 

action. We understand QFRS have adopted this view on the basis that work continues normally outside 

of the 2 hours window.  

On that basis, we understand QFRS will continue to pay members as normal. 

 

 

John Oliver 
State Secretary 
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